
Ceremonial and events guidance
following the death of Her Majesty The
Queen For Thursday 15 September 2022.

London
Her Majesty’s Lying-in-State at the Palace of Westminster is now formally
open. You can view guidance on the event here. Details of accessibility
arrangements are available here.

International

15:00

The UN General Assembly will convene a special session in New York paying
tribute to The Queen. You can view the proceedings here.

Other Events
The following public events are taking place in towns and cities across the
UK during the period of National Mourning. For more information about local
events in your area please check you local authority’s website.

Bedford

Bedford Borough Council will be holding a public screening of Her Majesty
Queen Elizabeth II’s funeral on Monday 19 September at Bedford Corn Exchange.
Residents must book their place to watch the proceedings in advance. For
further information visit the council’s website.

Birmingham

The state funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II will be shown on a big
screen in Centenary Square on Monday 19 September. For further information
visit the council’s website.

Bradford

There will be a Civic Service at Bradford Cathedral on Sunday 18 September.
The Cathedral will also be screening the funeral of Her Majesty Queen
Elizabeth II on Monday 19 September. Further details are available on
Bradford Cathedral’s website.

Chester

Church services will take place on various dates across Chester, including at
Chester Cathedral, Neston Parish, St Thomas Ellesmere Port and St Chad’s
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Winsford. For further information visit the council’s website.

Coventry

The state funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II will be screened live in
Coventry city centre on Monday 19 September. A large screen is to be set up
in University Square – between the Cathedral steps and Coventry University –
to help people watch the 11am service and pay their respects. For further
information visit the council’s website.

Exeter

The funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II on Monday 19 September is being
screened at Northernhay Gardens and Sandy Park at the Exeter City Football
Club. Further details are available at Exeter City Council’s website.

Leeds

Live coverage of the funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II will be shown
on Leeds Big Screen in Millennium Square on Monday 19 September between 10am
– 6pm (times subject to confirmation of TV broadcast schedules). Further
details are available on the Leeds City Council website.

Newcastle on Tyne

Live coverage of the state funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II will be
shown on a screen in Old Eldon Square, Newcastle on Monday 19 September.
Further information on the screening can be found on the council’s website. A
Service of Commemoration and Thanksgiving for the life of Her Majesty Queen
Elizabeth II will take place at 4pm the same day. Further information on the
service can be found on Newcastle Cathedral’s website.

North Tyneside

North Tyneside Council will hold a service a service of remembrance to
commemorate the distinguished service of Her Majesty The Queen at 6pm on
Sunday 18 September at the Christ Church in North Shields. For further
information visit the council’s website.

Stoke-on-Trent

The City of Stoke-on-Trent Council will be holding a service of commemoration
(with procession) for Her Majesty The Queen at 6.30pm on Sunday 18 September
at Stoke Minster. For further information visit the council’s website.

West Northamptonshire

West Northamptonshire Council will be holding a remembrance service for Her
Majesty The Queen at 11am on Sunday 18 September at All Saints Church,
Northampton. For further information visit the council’s website.

A service of commemoration for Her Majesty The Queen at 3.30pm on Sunday 18
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September at St Peter and St Paul’s Church in Market Place, Kettering. For
further information visit the council’s website.

York

The City of York Council will hold a service a service of commemoration for
Her Majesty The Queen (with a respectful procession of City of York Council
members and the civic party, between York Mansion House and York Minster) at
4pm on Sunday 18 September at York Minster. For further information visit the
council’s website.
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